APPENDIX 5

From:Elaine Moreton

Sent:24 Apr 2017 15:34:58 +0100

To:Donna Cope

Subject:RE: Newstop, 64 High Street, Wednesfield - NEW PREMISES APPLICATION [PROTECT]

PROTECT

Donna

| write on behalf of the Licensing Authority as a responsible authority to make formal
representations to the above application for a new premises licence as the premises
falls within Wednesfield CIZ.

There is a rebuttable presumption that applications will be refused unless the applicant
can demonstrate that there will be no negative cumulative impact on one or more of the
licensing objectives.

There is insufficient information within the operating schedule to show how the applicant
will address the requirement of all four licensing objectives.

Regards

Elaine Moreton

Section Leader

Tel. Office: 01902 551253

E-mail: Elaine.Moreton@wolverhampton.gov.uk

City of Wolverhampton Council



